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 NEWSLETTER NO.4 AUTUMN TERM – 02 OCT 2020 
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 
LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP 

 
 
 
 
 
 

RECEPTION 
Penelope LEARN:  For superb involvement and effort during Phonics.  

Mary WORSHIP:  For her thoughtful comments and prayer about kindness 

YEAR 1 
Tabitha 

LOVE & LEARN:  For making kind choices, for working very hard and for 
always being cheerful. 

Hattie LOVE & LEARN:  For making great choices and for lots of great work! 

YEAR 2 
Emily 

LOVE & LEARN:  For excellence in all areas (going above and beyond 
anything that is asked of her!) 

Liam LOVE & LEARN:  For always working his socks off! 

YEAR 3 Mae LEARN:  For her amazing work in Maths this week! 

YEAR 4 
Charlie 

LOVE:  For being a kind and considerate member of our class. 
       

Annabelle  GROW:  For making the right choices and always following our Golden Rules. 

YEAR 5 
Felix H LEARN:  For working so hard on his ‘Just So’ story 

Bea Bea 
LEARN:  For being so focused on her work this term and for completing work 
in the given time. 

YEAR 6 

India 
WORSHIP:  For her really lovely prayer as a response to our LOVING topic in 
R.E. 

Liberty LEARN:  For working really hard this week and for her poem on Poetry Day 

George LOVE:  For being a great friend to someone who needed help 
 

SPECIAL MENTION from Mrs Blake and Mrs Alcock for Emily (Y2) for sharing her love of poetry during this 
special Poetry Focus week.  
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FRIENDSHIP 

Annemieke (Y1) For being a very kind friend and cheering people up when they’re upset 

Liam (Y2) 
For being a good friend and taking care of people during break and 
lunch 

Bella (Y4) For being considerate and showing support for her peers in class 

Lorenzo (Y4) For showing great friendship skills and being polite and respectful. 

Baxter (Y5) For being kind and considerate to everyone in his class at playtimes 

India (Y6) 
For always being polite and helpful 

Sophie (Y6) 

PE  

Juliette (R) For showing great ball and teamwork skills in PE 

Jonah (R) 
For excellent football skills 

Alice (R) 

Lorraine (Y5) For excellent hockey skills  

Rupert (Y5) For excellent football skills 

MUSIC 

Poppy (Y2) 
For lovely singing  

Tabitha (Y1) 

Orla (Y3) 
For good listening and singing 

Willow (Y3) 

 
• Liam (Y2) received the ‘Player of the Week’ trophy from Rotherfield Football Club  

 

 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
Please remember in your prayers Louis and Luke who are making their First Holy Communion this Saturday 
afternoon with some friends from the parish. 
 
REMINDER FROM THE SCHOOL SHOP 
Children will be returning to school in winter uniform next half of term so if you have any uniform requirements 
please put your orders in now.  As well as new, we have plenty of good quality tunics and shirts available second 
hand. 
 
PTA QUIZ NIGHT 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Thursday 1st of October was National Poetry Day and children throughout the school celebrated by reading 
and writing poetry.  
This year's theme was 'Vision', so children wrote poems about different colours inspired by Christina Rossetti's 
poem 'What is Pink?' Each class was allocated a colour of the rainbow for a display because a rainbow is a 
symbol of hope and because the colours we see brighten our lives. 
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We have had a very busy week in Year 2!  In Maths, we have been estimating the length of things in the 

classroom and then accurately measuring them in centimetres to see how good our estimating skills are!  

 

 

 

 

In RE, we looked at St Paul's letter to the Ephesians and then wrote our own letters to a friend telling them how 

much they are loved. Isaac's lovely letter even included references to a psalm we looked at, at the beginning of 

our topic! 

Dear Friend, I am writing to tell you that God made you 

because He was full of love and He wanted to share it. He 

loves you more than the grains of sand on the beach and 

the stars in Heaven. You have to be good to make God 

happy but it is OK to make mistakes if you learn from them. 

Remember to love everyone like God does and be kind.    

Love Isaac  

In English, we read the 

wonderful story, "John Patrick Norman McHennessy, the boy who was always late" 

and then wrote our own ridiculous excuses for being late! 

Dear Mrs Gabriel, I am very sorry I am late but on my way to school a huge eagle 

caught me and put me on a cloud and I got stuck there! Luckily a kind robin put me 

on his back and took me home. That is why I am late. Sorry!   Yours sincerely, Imogen 

Dear Mrs Gabriel, I am very sorry I am late for school. I am late, Mrs Gabriel, because on my way here a greedy 

Springer Spaniel had a pot of ketchup and he squirted it in my face so I had to get a wet wipe out of my pocket 

to clean my face! Then I had to go home to change my uniform! Sorry!         Yours sincerely, Harriet. 

 

  

God loves you 

more than all the 

stars in the sky 

In Science we have been looking at how to look after a pet. We painted our own stone pets and thought of all the  

advantages of having a stone pet instead of a 

real pet (no cleaning up of any mess and no 

vet bills, for example) but we all decided we 

would rather have a real pet to play with and 

love! 
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In Year 3 we have been learning about the 

Ancient Egyptians. As part of our work on the 

mummification process we had a go at making a 

mummy of our own. We found it wasn't that easy 

and our mummies were a bit wrigglier than the 

Ancient Egyptians ones would have been!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week the children in Year 6 have 

enjoyed writing letters in role as a 

soldier in the trenches during World 

War One as part of their Historical 

Fiction topic in English.  

In Science, they have learnt about how 

evidence for evolution can be seen through the recent changes to the peppered moth during and after the 

Industrial Revolution. 

They enjoyed finding out about the relationship between the diameter and the circumference of circles in Maths, 

measuring circumferences with wool and trying to see if they measured just over 3 times the diameter. They 

were fascinated to learn about the irrational number, pi (π). 
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We are always nice 

to our friends. 

  Teddy 

 

We make new 

friends all the time. 

  Annie 

 

We share and we 

love each other. 

 Ottilie 

 

I get to play with 

my friends.  We 

play nicely. 

 Arthur 

 

I love doing Maths. 

  Barney 

We have a big 

playground.  I like 

to play on it. 

 Freddie 

We all share our toys 

and play nicely 

together. 

 Tabitha 

We play nicely 

together. 

 Lucy     

We look after each 

other and we have 

nice teachers. 

 Marcus 

I like listening to 

stories. 

 Matty 

Everybody is kind 

in our school. 

 Rowland 

We love each other.  

We love Jesus and 

God. 

  Liam 

I like this school 

because I can play 

with my friends. 

 Charlie 

I like this school so 

much.  I like to play 

with my friends. 

 Freddy 

School is so, so 

fantastic.  I like to 

be here. I like to 

learn. Isabelle 

We are good friends 

and we play 

together. 

 Evan 

  

I like doing PE! 
 Tolly 

I like this school 

because we share 

and care. 

 Annemieke 

We are all kind to 

each other.  I love 

doing Maths. 

  Hattie 


